


 

 

 

 

INTER-OFFICE MEMO 

TO:  Keith Allen, Purchasing 

FROM: Beth Money, Office Administrator 

RE:  Recommendation Memo 24-081 – HVAC Filters 

Date:  December 11, 2024 

 

The Sheriff’s Office has an ongoing need for vendors to supply HVAC filters.  We have reviewed the bids 
submitted by various prospective vendors.  After careful consideration, we recommend awarding a split contract 
to Inspection Experts, Inc. and Kansas City Air Filter as both companies offer attractive pricing with a solid 
track record in business and good references. 
 
The Sheriff’s Office will spend approximately $500 annually using this contract via line item 001-4201-57371 
General Fund – Sheriff – HVAC Supplies. 
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